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The president “sez…”

My, how time flies!  Once again, it's time to prepare for our Annual Meeting and this year, it will be held on Thursday April 7th (at our April Luncheon) @ 11:30 AM @ Robbies on Walkley Road.

As usual, we will review the past years and conclude with our elections.  This year, all Executive positions are open (except President). We'll be electing 1st, 2nd and 3rd VPs, Secretary, and also Treasurer. In the interim, should you wish to nominate one of our members for any of these positions, please ensure you first acquire that person's approval and then simply advise Ed Borza at (613) 523-6077 who will once again conduct our elections.

By the way---we are also looking for one of our members to take over the administration of our web-site and newsletter. If you are interested and available, please call the office at (613) 734-8640.

Advertisements!

Do you have a small business going on the side? This Newsletter could put you in touch with our 550 members by advertising, for a small fee.  Interested? Just call our office for further details.
Membership dues

It is that time of year again when it is time to pay our $ 15:00 Chapter Dues.  As most are aware, these monies assist us to get out and have fun together and also, to renew former acquaintances and we can always guarantee a good time.  Please make your cheque out to By-Town Chapter and mail it to our office @ Suite NOO60---2701 Riverside Drive, Ottawa  K1A  0B1------We are counting on your support.
Cause of Choice

Just a reminder that as we approach making a decision on what our next cause will be, please let us know if you are aware of  /  connected with any organization that you feel deserves our support.

Seniors Canada website
Are you interested in knowing what Government programs and other community based services that are available? If so just visit www.seniors.gc.ca.
A few reminders 

If you have an e-mail address that we don't appear to have, please call our office.  As you are aware, that information allows us to save considerable dollars in communicating with our members.
Also, our monthly luncheons continue the first Thursday of each month @ Robbies on Walkley Road.  Why not join us?  We even have door prizes and since re-locating to Robbies we receive very favourable comments about the food and the service.
And finally---please continue to call our office any time you have women’s or children’s clothing to dispose of. We pass them on to one of 7 Women’s Shelters in our city. They are always delighted to see us and we can put you in touch with the Shelter closest to your home.
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